
 

 

Time to order your PIZZA and MILK! 
 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO MAKE THESE PROGRAMS RUN!!!   
Please contact hmblunches@gmail.com if you can help out. 

 

Pizza Program:   

Half Moon Bay School Council is pleased to announce the second term of Topper’s pizza 
lunches, every Wednesday during first nutrition break, starting Wednesday, Feb. 12, 2020 and 
ending on June 17, 2020.  

All pizza slices are priced at $2.50 per slice 

Topping choices include: pepperoni, cheese, vegetarian and/or gluten free (please email us for 
information on gluten free pricing)  

* PLEASE NOTE - When there is an Inclement Weather Day (busses cancelled) on a 
scheduled pizza day, our pizza delivery will be moved to the following day (Thursday).   

Milk for Makerspace 
 
Half Moon Bay School Council will also be offering milk for students to drink during the first 
nutrition break. Proceeds from this program will go towards purchasing items for our 
Makerspace such as specialized art supplies, technological tools, and even LEGO! 
 
The cost of the milk order is .75 per day.  The cost for term two (Feb  10 – June 19, 2020) for 83 
days is $62.25. Students will have the following options to select from:  

- full week of either white milk or chocolate milk 
- white milk Monday to Thursday and a chocolate milk on Fridays 

 
*Please note that refunds cannot be given for absences, field trips, or any other reason. 

Missed orders will not be saved. *** 
 
 

Orders must be placed by JANUARY 31, 2020 

via: www.sagoto.com/hmbpc/lunch 

Payment Options:  Pizza and milk will be available through pre-order only. We will accept 
credit card, cash or cheque (payable to HMB Parent Council). If paying by cheque or cash, 
please place your payment in an envelope or ziploc bag with your child’s name, homeroom 
teacher and ORDER NUMBER. You may also do a post-dated payment (one payment for half 
the total and a post-dated cheque for the other half of the total, dated April 8, 2020).                                            

If you have any questions or are interested in volunteering to help with the pizza days 
and milk shifts, please feel free to contact us at HMBlunches@gmail.com 


